
The purpose of this story was to show a science lesson in action.  It was a rare opportunity to show

students learning about a solar eclipse as it was happening during the school day.  This story aired

on GCSTV, our district's cable television channel as well as YouTube, Facebook and Instagram in

April 2024.  It supports effective communication by showing the greater community what our

students are learning in school. It highlighted how the teacher made this lesson interesting,

informative and fun! This story was well received by the folks at the high school.  It was also viewed

nearly 11,000 times online with positive comments.


